When telephoning please ask for Mrs C Calvert

Direct Line: 0151-604-7120 Fax No: 0151-604-7394

Our Ref: LMS/CC/JT/Access.20301-07-09

Date: 4th August 2009

Dear Ms McCoy

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION

Please find below our response to your request for information in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act.

This response has been prepared by the Director of Facilities for Wirral University Teaching Hospital.

Q1. Please could you let me know the name and contact details of your Estates Director.

The Director of Facilities at Wirral University Teaching Hospital (WUTH) is:

Mr John Foster
Wirral University Teaching Hospital
Arrowe Park Road
Upton
Wirral
CH49 5PE

John.foster@whnt.nhs.uk

Q2. Also, is there an approved list for Consultants?

WUTH uses the North West Consortium List of Approved Contractors.

Q3. If so, how does one apply to provide Building Control Services?

Applications to provide Building Control Services should be made directly to the North West Consortium List of approved contractors at the following address:

The North West Consortium Old Grove House 13 Vine Street Hazel Grove Stockport Manchester SK7 4JS We hope this information fully answers your request but if anything further is required or you are dissatisfied with the management of your request, please contact the Access to Information Office.

Yours sincerely

On behalf of Lin Snow Information Governance / Records Manager

This information supplied to you is copyrighted to Wirral University Teaching Hospital and continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other reuse, for example commercial publication, would require our specific permission, may involve licensing and the application of a charge.